
 
 

 
13th January 2023 
 
An Taoiseach, 
Department of An Taoiseach 
Government Buildings, 
Dublin 2 
D02 R583 
 
Re:  Referendum on voting rights for Irish citizens abroad. 

 
Dear Taoiseach,  
 
I wish to inform you, at the January meeting of Leitrim County Council the Members passed 
the following resolution: 
 
“That Leitrim County Council call on this Government to hold, without any further delay, 
the long promised referendum on voting rights for Irish citizens abroad. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC: All Local Authorities 
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